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August 22, 2017 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE: Outdoor Warning System Siren Grant Project 
 
The Federal Emergency Management Agency and South Carolina Emergency Management Division have received 
an application for Federal grant funding through the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program.  
 
Beaufort County is looking to bid and procure a warning system that would include a master controller that would 
receive notification from NOAA that will automatically activate the warning system.  
 
The purchase and installation of 12 sirens would be strategically placed throughout Beaufort County to reach the 
most area covered. 
 
Beaufort County will be responsible for facilitating and monitoring the proposed project. Interested persons may 
direct any comments or questions to the County’s Disaster Recovery Coordinator via email at pcobb@bcgov.net or 
by telephone at 843-255-2721. 
 
Click here for additional details. 
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